
Notes on meeting of 18th October 22 with USG 

Dana Nichols was introduced. As new Vice-Chancellor of Academic Affair., joining USG from Georgia 
Highlands, where she was Provost. 

Michelle Brattain (Chair-elect) and Ryan Currie (parliamentarian) also introduced themselves as new 
members of the USGFC Executive Committee. 

General 

Dr. Monga stated that USG was keen on increasing transparency and using data for decisions. Student 
success was also very important, as was enrollment. The chancellor planned to make a stronger push for 
higher education in Georgia.  USG also wanted more efficiency but realize that faculty are very 
important., as student success heavily influenced by faculty. 

Academic Freedom and PTR 

The Chancellor cares about academic freedom and believes new PTR policy does not affect this. He 
hopes new policy will add clarity and transparency.  There is no real change from previous policy.  

All institutions have submitted their PTR proposals, some last night. Several are being sent back with 
suggestions they employ best practices., to avoid problems in the future. These should make life easier 
and avoid red flags. 

USG can work with institutions as they know the BoR better. There are good aspects of the new PTR 
policy, such as discussions on what are best student success practices. The point was made that the 
major sticking point is faculty want a faculty voice at the end of a PIP. There were discussions on 
whether the existing termination for a cause policy applies to dismissal after a PIP. There was also the 
point that the new PTR policy appeared as punitive.  USG considered that some of the communication 
was not handled in the best manner. 

Online Proctoring 

Questions was asked about effect of a recent court case on online proctoring. 

 


